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SUBJECT: Update on the partnership with Marylin Avenue STEAM Academy during the 2024/25
school year.

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION
 
Staff recommends the Library Board of Trustees receive the report.
 
SUMMARY

Marylin Avenue STEAM Academy, an elementary school located in close proximity to Livermore Public
Library's Rincon Branch Library, had its school media center closed during the 2024/25 school year for
remodeling. Livermore Public Library was approached to see whether the Rincon Branch Library could
serve as attending students' library while these renovations were taking place. After a dialogue, details
were worked out so that this partnership could move forward.
 
DISCUSSION

The partnership between the Rincon Branch Library and Marylin Avenue STEAM Academy was a major
success this school year, allowing local students to become more familiar with their local library and
access books they would not have otherwise had access to. Usage of the Rincon Branch Library
increased, and the hope is that students will continue to frequent the Rincon Branch Library during the
next school year even with their new media center.
 
ATTACHMENTS
 
1. Livermore Public Library and Marylin Avenue STEAM Academy 2024-2025 Partnership
Presentation
 
Prepared by: Nathan Brumley
                      Assistant Library Services Director

 

  

https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/3426290/Marylin_School_Visits_2024-2025.pdf

